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Brian Marmen <bsmarmen@comcast.net>
Tuesday, January 19, 2010 10:15 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forwx

I am writing to voice my opinion on the considered change in leveraging of retail forex accounts. I am strongly
against reducing the 100 to 1 leveraging down to 10 to 1 after already decreasing leveraging from 400 to 1 to 100
to 1. I understand your desire to protect the individual investor, however I feel we individual investors are
protected enough and this proposed change infringes on our ability to make fair and reasonable return on
investment as a small player in this market.

Sincerely,

Brian Marmen
1311 L Sheridan PI.
Bel Air. MD 21015
bsmarmen@comcast.net


